
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

9th October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of Clapps Mead and Vanessa 

 

Re: CHIDEOCK PARISH COUNCIL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF YOUR CORRESPONDENCE 

 

I am writing to you to acknowledge your letters and various correspondence sent to our Clerk 

during September and October 2024. 

 

We are currently seeking advice from DAPTC (Dorset Association of Parish & Town Councils) 

and will write to you again when we have something to report. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

    Caroline Parkins 

 

Cllr Caroline Parkins 

Chairman - Chideock Parish Council  

 


